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Dear President Harbarth and Vice-President König,

Please allow us to extend our sincere gratitude for the excellent meeting and fruitful discussions
we recently had at the Federal Constitutional Court in Karlsruhe. It was an honour to engage in
such a meaningful exchange of ideas and experiences with esteemed colleagues. We greatly

appreciate the warmth and professionalism with which we were received, and the collaborative
spirit that characterised our interaction.

Looking ahead, we are confident that this meeting will serve as a foundation for strengthened
cooperation between our courts. We look forward to the opportunity to welcome you to Tartu
and to continuing our joint efforts to promote the rule of law and our common European
constitutional tradition.

We wish you every success with the promotion of the European network of constitutional
courts.

Please accept, President Harbarth and Vice-President König, the assurances of our highest
consideration.

Yours sincerely,
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Villu Kõve
Chief Justicp
Supreme Court of Estonia

Ivo Pilving
Chairman of the Administrative Law Chamber
Supreme Court of Estonia
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